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Welcome back Everyone!

We hope that you have had a happy and relaxing summer and are looking forward to the new academic year.

We would like to welcome Mr Darnborough to the team who will be teaching Year 4 while Mrs Lockhart is on maternity leave!

Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for making a super start to the year.  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Ayaan Hussain 
Year 2:  Charlie Huntley
   Year 3: Millie Wilson       Year 4:  Jay Hall           Year 5:
Adam Tariq
Year 6:
Matthew Butler
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 1, 2 and 6 for 100% attendance this week.  What a super start!
Admission for Reception Class 2020  

You can apply online or request paper applications.  For more information go to www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
The closing date for returning application forms is 15 January 2020
Admission to Gateshead Secondary Schools Sept 2020 – Year 6 pupils  
You can apply online or request paper applications.  For more information go to www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions
Closing date for returning application forms is 31 October 2019

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club runs Monday to Friday from 7.45 to 8.50a.m. Latest time for drop off with breakfast is 8.15 a.m.  

The first child in a family will be charged at £3.00 and siblings at £2.00

Morning procedures reminder

KS1 and Reception parents and carers are responsible for their children until they have entered school.

KS2 parents and carers should ensure their children arrive from 8.45am when our staff begin supervision.

Please be mindful if bringing dogs to school that they are not left at the entrance to the yards where they may cause any upset to the children. 

Packed lunch

If your child is bringing a healthy packed lunch to school could you please ensure that there are no nuts (including hazelnut spread), sweets, cholcolate bars or fizzy drinks included.  We also ask that any larger fruit such as grapes are halved to minimise the choking risk.
Uniform and Jewellery 

It is your resposibilty as a parent and carer to ensure your child comes to school in the correct uniform including black school shoes and with an appropriate kit for P.E.  Trainers with coloured stripes are not appropraite footwear. If you are experiencing financial difficulties and need support we may be able to help.  Additonally we have many donated items of uniform which are like new.  If you would benefit please see Mrs Huntley in the school office.
Due to Health & Safety policies and the active curricuulm we follow we do not accept jewellery as part of the uniform.  Please ensure you remove all your child’s jewellery, including ear-rings, before school to prevent us having to ring you to come and remove them. [image: image4.jpg]
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